Meath County Council
Appropriate Assessment
Determination

From: Declan Grimes
File Reference: P8/

Description of Development: This application relates to the proposed development of a Burial
Ground, Playground and Woodland Walk with associated works.

Location: The site is located in the townland of Gormanston and is located along local road L-
1617-8. The site is approximately 0.9km east of Stamullen Village.

The Screening for Appropriate Assessment was carried out by Noreen McLoughlin, MSc
Environmental Consultant, Whitehall Environmental and their screening conclusion states the
following:

it is of the opinion of the author that an AA of the proposed development is not
required as it can be excluded, on the basis of objective information provided in this
report, that the proposed development, individually or in combination with other plans

ar projects, will not have a significant effect on any European sites.”

Having regard to this screening report, it is considered that Meath County Council can
determine that the proposed development will not affect the integrity of any designated site.

The assessment as reported is adopted as the determination of Meath County Council.
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